Parents and Students,

We have been taking up laptops from those who have not paid their 2022/2023 usage fees.
https://payments.efundsforschools.com/v3/districts/56141/?fbclid=IwAR0OuIysU3oemGSU1Bhaw9z6LaaeedznShuMZQeDMOz6Sm3MsSy4AVHhNO4

Students can pay to keep their laptops over the summer.
Here is the link to make payments:

The parent will need the student's last name and lunch number to pay online.

If you have not paid, please make sure your student turns in his laptop to Mrs. Cockroft-Room 302.
